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Comments: | strongly support the comments submitted by the Forest Health Task Force (attached). While |
support buffer zones near dense neighborhoods, the clearcutting of our forests in non-buffer areas should stop
immediately. It is very detrimental to the long term health of the forest and recreates our current problems in the
future. Furthermore since the U.S. Forest Service has announced that they are initiating rule-making processes
to preserve old growth forests all clear cuts should be suspended until the process is complete.



